
 

 

Follow the Marshmen on Facebook, Instagram, and Twitter for all the latest and greatest 
happenings within the district! Our social media platforms are an excellent way to promote 

events and share information regarding our athletics, activities, weather-related 
announcements, and other important reminders. #HoriconStrong #StrongerTogether 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 


